We are in the process of making plans for the 2022-2023 school year concerning
parent involvement as part of our School-wide Program. We are asking that all
parents review the summary of parent activities from this school year. We know
that parents have contributed in many other ways, but it would be impossible to
list them all. Parents have participated in each of the following activities:
classroom volunteer, math nights, Open House, FAFSA events, class meetings,
Promise Neighborhood after school events. We are very interested in your
opinion of what we have attempted to accomplish this school year and what
other ways we can work together to help improve the educational opportunities
of our children at Barbourville Independent School. Please take a few minutes to
respond to the questions.

Click link below to access survey:

https://forms.gle/S24dC2s5rGLP6mpQq9



